
  
October   15,   2021   
  

Dear   Kindergarten   Parents,   
  

I   am   very   pleased   to   share   that   we   finally   will   be   moving   forward   with   a   more   
permanent   arrangement   for   our   very   large   group   of   Kindergarten   students.    This   has   
been   a   top   priority   for   our   school   since   the   summer   and   I   am   so   appreciative   of   the   
patience   and   understanding   that   you   have   demonstrated   and   for   your   advocacy   as   we   
have   worked   with   BRSD   leadership   to   find   a   solution   for   the   remainder   of   the   school   
year.   
  

We   will   be   adding   a   third   Kindergarten   class   at   CRS   and   will   be   working   to   get   each   
class   closer   to   20   students.   We   know   that   these   numbers   still   reflect   classes   that   are   
somewhat   large   for   this   age   group,   but   we   are   excited   about   the   programs   that   our   
terrific   staff   will   be   able   to   run   and   the   increased   attention   and   support   that   each   
student   will   have   access   to!     
  

A   few   programming   and   staffing   decisions   remain   to   be   worked   out   for   the   new   class.   
However,   we   will   begin   the   process   of   splitting   our   Monday/Wednesday   group   
beginning   next   week,   on   Monday,   October   18.   Ms.   Doering   and   Mrs.   Plantz,   who   has   
been   supporting   our   Kindergarten   classes   since   the   beginning   of   the   school   year   will   
continue   to   team-teach   these   classes   until   we   have   another   teacher   hired   for   the   
position.   If   any   families   with   students   in   the   Tuesday/Thursday   class   would   be   willing  
to   move,   in   order   to   help   us   balance   the   classes,   please   contact   our   school   office.     
  

If   you   have   any   questions   or   feedback,   please   don’t   hesitate   to   call   me   at   the   school.   
  

Sincerely,   
Reid   Lansing   
  


